
 
 
 
 
 
Dear, Intranet Services  
Attention: Sawan & Hasit, 
 
 I�m writing this letter of appreciation as a thank you for the fast and 
efficient services given to me regarding the building and completion of my 
website, teamvictorious.com.   
 
Your company did a phenomenal job referencing the graphics and placement of 
the information needed.  Not only did you fulfill all of my requests, more 
importantly, you completed each project in a timely manner, which is important to 
any customer.   
 
As an artist and owner of any successful company, I believe the little things are 
what matter the most.  Intranet Services pays great attention to the details 
involved in the job at hand and will deliver with quality service.   
 
I refer Intranet Services to anyone who wishes to us use their services. 
 
Sincerely, 
Nick Johnson, Artist/President 
Teamvictorious.com 
 


